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Wednesday 12 January 2022 

Dear Guy Opperman, 
I was disappointed to read that the A1 dualling project has been delayed by at least 6 months 'to give 
the Minister more time to make his decision'. Following the delay to the Styford roundabout improvement 
delay on another flimsy excuse, it is looking as if the Government/Highways Agency is delaying 
expenditure on jobs in Northumberland. Please could you encourage them to pull their fingers out? It 
doesn't look much like Levelling Up from my perspective.  
Yours sincerely, 

Ian Ainsworth 
 
ae3abd9faa6b4574290f/0ac857d58c7f54793e74 
(Signed with an electronic signature in accordance with section 7(3) of 
the Electronic Communications Act 2000.) 
 
 
[ This message was sent by WriteToThem.comhttp://WriteToThem.com. If you have had any problems 
receiving this message, please email  
and we'll get back to you. See www.writetothem.  for more details 
about the service. We have sent this email to  

; if this address is out of date please email us so that we can update our 
records. ] 
UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or 
copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any 
damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not 
encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data. 

 

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT’s email scanning 
service. 

 



 




